
A Message from our 
Orthopedic Medical Director 
 

At Dignity Health – Northridge Hospital Medical Center we strive to 
give our patients high-quality and patient-focused care from diagnosis 
to recovery.  
 
We promise to treat you as an individual with personalized care and 
recovery plans tailored to your health and lifestyle needs. Our 
orthopedic surgeons specialize in minimally invasive techniques for 
total knee and hip replacements that quickly restore function and 
improve mobility. Our goal is to return you to your maximum function 
and decrease your pain, so you can get back to doing what you love.  

 
The orthopedic program at Northridge Hospital Medical Center continues to receive 
recognition from national organizations for our expertise and overall patient results. We are 
proud to be a Blue Cross/Blue Shield Blue Distinction Plus facility for total hip and knee 
replacement. This distinction recognizes us for the quality of our care and our treatment 
expertise. With more than sixty years of experience treating the San Fernando Valley, you 
can trust your care to Northridge Hospital Medical Center. 
 
As we look to the future, we look forward to providing expert care with humankindness. 
Should you have any feedback to further improve your experience at Northridge Hospital 
Medical Center, feel free to contact us with any questions and concerns. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jaime Hernandez, MD 
Medical Director 
 
 

 


